Bepartment of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region
Schools Division of Tabuk City

September 28, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. _29( s.2022

TO: All School and Division Personnel

CORRIGENDUM TO DM NO. 292 S. 2022 ENTITLED SUBMISSION OF
APPROVED OPCRF/IPCRF SY 2021-2022

1. In reference to Division Memorandum No. 292 s, 2022 dated September 23,
2022 on the Submission of Approved OPCRF/IPCRF SY 2021-2022 on
September 30, 2022, be advised that the new schedule for submission is on
October 7, 2022.

2. Further, the Office of the Schools Division Superintendent only accepts
OPCRF/IPCRF for review and approval until September 30, 2022,

3. All other provisions in the previously issued memorandum are still enforced
and in effect.

4. For information and compliance.

IRENE S. AN Y PhD, CESO VI
Schools Divisjon Superintendent
Office of the Schogls Division Superintendent

Address: BCS Compound, Purok 2, Bulanao Norte, Tabuk City, Kalinga

Email: tabuk.city@deped.gov.ph
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